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March 24, 2023 

 

Dear Ringwood School Community, 

 

The New Jersey Department of Education has informed us that they are conducting a 

comprehensive needs assessment to improve the service system for children and families 

experiencing homelessness or housing instability in the state.  Part of this process involves 

surveying all families, regardless of housing status, to determine the effectiveness of 

programming. To that end, Region I is partnering with Monarch Housing Associates to collect 

this important information. 

 

They have constructed a 10 minute survey that we will ask you to complete if you choose to 

participate. Know that all responses are confidential and will be used exclusively to identify 

gaps in service and enhance communication, connections and supports. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MKVR1Family 

 

The survey will remain open until March 30, 2023. 

 

For questions regarding the survey, please contact Katelyn Ravensbergen at 

kravensbergen@monarchhousing.org or Ashni Mathew at amathew@monarchhousing.org.  

 

For more information about McKinney-Vento please visit: 

https://www.nj.gov/education/homeless/. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristy Flatierre 

Ringwood Schools McKinney-Vento Liaison  
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